

19/03/2020.

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
Please note that your son is receiving emails from his teachers with work etc. on a regular basis. Please ensure that these emails are accessed and work sent back to the teachers in a timely fashion. Try to insist on a daily study routine-I suggest your son follows the daily school timetable as much as possible. If your son has any problems or queries regarding email and access to Office 365 please email elearning@wexfordcbs.ie and we will try to sort out your issue as quickly as possible.

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of Third Years and Sixth Years should note the content of the State Examinations Commission press release issued earlier today and accessible on our website www.wexfordcbs.ie or on the SEC website www.examinations.ie.

As you are aware, everybody is urged to practice social distancing to help avoid the spread of Covid-19. PLEASE INSIST THAT YOUR SON(S) ABIDE BY THIS DIRECTIVE. It will save lives.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Any other query regarding school affairs should be sent to admin@wexfordcbs.ie. We will endeavour to keep you updated as events and timelines that pertain to school and exams unfold in the days and weeks ahead.

Finally, I would like to wish you all continued good health in the weeks ahead. This trying period will pass. KEEP THE SPIRITS UP.

Best wishes,
Michael McMahon
Principal

 

